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1. CEO’s Message
As I sit down to write this summer message, it always seems that I have lots to share with you, and this edition is no exception. So, without further ado…

 

General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR): I’d like to thank all of you in advance for your patience and understanding with regard to the new GDPR regulations that have just come into effect. 

 

‘What’s changed?’ you might ask. The answer is that we’re not changing how we use or collect your information, but our new and updated Privacy Policy explains much more clearly how we store and process your data. Please be assured that now, as it was before GDPR, keeping your data safe and secure remains a top priority to us.

 

Low Vision Services: Since my last message when I reported that there have been funding cuts to Low Vision services in East and West Sussex that may affect up to 100 of our members, I wanted to let you know we are working with a range of sight loss sector partners including the RNIB, Macular Society, Sight for Surrey, East Sussex Association of Blind and Partially Sighted People and the Local Eye Health Network to find solutions to the problem. As soon as there is more definitive news on this important matter, we will let you know. 

 

England Vision Strategy: Myself and Mid-Sussex Area Committee Chair, Phil Revis, attended the England Vision Strategy Conference in May to learn about the six new priorities (outlined below). We support, endorse and work towards making these priorities a reality for all 

visually impaired people in England, and we hope that you share and endorse our aspirations towards making that happen. 

 

Nik Demetriades, CEO 

 

England Vision Strategy Priorities Executive Summary
In England, over 1.5 million people are living with sight loss, yet public health messages rarely discuss eye health. More needs to be done to promote the importance of maintaining good eye health.  

 

Those who are blind or partially sighted frequently face barriers to work, education, travel, leisure and the built environment. These and other issues impact significantly on their overall health, well-being and independent living. To address these problems, the leading organisations in England are working together to deliver a plan for change called the England Vision Strategy.  

The England Vision Strategy is part of Vision UK’s country-led approach and encompasses the Seeing It My Way outcomes for adults and children. The England Vision Strategy has identified six priorities until 2021 as the key building blocks for change both nationally and locally. The priorities are:

Prevention: To improve eye health and prevent sight loss across England within diverse groups and the wider population.

Commissioning: To promote effective commissioning strategies across health and social care supporting an integrated and 
person-centred pathway.

Services: To ensure adults, children, young people and their families have access to the right services, advice and support when eye health and sight loss problems arise.

Independence: To ensure adults, children and young people can learn, relearn or retain key life skills on a continuing basis as driven by their needs with access to appropriate professional support, aids and adaptations including technology.

Self-determination: To develop and enable face to face and online peer support opportunities and self-help and self-advocacy resources to empower adults, children, young people and their families to achieve their aspirations.

Inclusion: To promote inclusive environments and equality of opportunity to enable blind and partially sighted people to fully participate, contribute and live independently.


2. News from Midhurst Centre

Here we are again and in the height of Summer with some long awaited lovely sunshine, hopefully!

 

I’m pleased to say that we had another successful Charity Race Night on 3rd May in the Greyhound, Midhurst, when we raised a fantastic £880 for our local centre.  Thank you to everyone that supported us.  

Unfortunately, we were unable to pursue our trip on the Watercress Line planned for later this month due to transport difficulties in getting people to Alresford station in Hampshire. We will try and rearrange this for next year maybe, if people are still interested.

 

The previously advertised new monthly Arts and Craft Group was not well attended, so this will no longer continue.

 

So, what are our plans for Summer this year?

 

Tech Group with Dan continues to meet on the second Tuesday each month.  The next dates are 10th July, 14th August and 11th September at 10.30am.
 

Games Group continues every Wednesday from 1pm.

Coffee Mornings continue on the last Thursday in the month. The next dates are 28th June, 26th July and 30th August at 11am.  This may be reviewed Autumn 2018, as attendees tend to be less during the Autumn/Winter months.    

 

Media Mutterings Group continues on the third Thursday of the month.  The next dates are 21st June, 19th July and 16th August, from 1pm to 3pm.

 

In addition to these regular events, we will be at the Fete in the Park, Petworth on Saturday 14th July where we will have our equipment and promotional literature on display and we will be organising the ever-popular Blind Bowling, so please come along and support us if you can.

 

We will be exhibiting again at MADhurst on August Bank Holiday Monday 28th August and with our popular tombola, so once again if you are free please come along and see us.

 

Some members have expressed an interest in going to see a matinee of Me and My Gal at Chichester Festival Theatre on Saturday 4th August.  You would need to make your own way there or arrange a lift share, but please ring to let us know if you are interested, as we can make a group booking at a discounted price. 

 

Finally, we will soon be saying a ‘Goodbye’ to one of our very loyal and dedicated Midhurst volunteers.  Velia Hall, a 4Sight Vision Support trustee and Midhurst Centre volunteer who has been with us for almost three years is moving west to be nearer her family.  She will be sadly missed by us all but we all wish her well with the next chapter of her life. 

 

So, that’s it for this Summer edition so we look forward to seeing as many of you that can come along to our centre and any or all our events within the next couple of months.

 

Bev Tinson, Development & Outreach Officer 

Tel. 01730 812 338.

 

3. Bognor Charity Shop 
Warm greetings from York Road……. Let’s hope the lovely bright days we have been experiencing continue throughout British Summer Time.

 

The school holidays will soon be with us again, where has the first half of 2018 gone! Let’s hope visitors will be flocking to the seaside, seeing and hearing small people’s excitement to be by the sea is wonderful.  Opposite the shop on the seafront is now a fantastic children’s play area, where adults can sit with a picnic or ice cream and watch the joy on the little ones faces.

 

Please remember if it’s hot you need to drink lots of water and wear good sun factor and quality sunglasses.  I recently had an eye examination and was asked if I wear sunglasses – ‘Not really’ was my reply, ‘Sun doesn’t affect my vision’.  ‘I Thought so’, was his answer, ‘As I can see your eyes have sun damage and this does affect your vision’.  So, guess what, I went and treated myself!  I am very good at sun protection for my skin, face and lips and always drink lots, but to be honest I didn’t think of sunglasses!

 

Earlier in the year we welcomed Quinton (Q) Mills, who joined the shop team to become our new Assistant Manager – helping me and the amazing volunteers to run this small shop that makes such a difference helping to support 4Sight Vision Support, which provides help to people throughout West Sussex with sight loss.

 

Here is a message from Q – so please pop in to see him.

 

“Hello everybody my name is Quinton Mills or Q for short.  I am the proud new Assistant Manager of our friendly Bognor Charity shop.

 

I have worked in retail for 15 years this year, covering most sectors and varieties, although this is my first time working in the charity sector.  I can’t think of a better place to start and wonder why I have not moved over sooner.  What a great charity it is too.

 

We have a great team of volunteers here who have all made me feel welcome, as well as those at the Bradbury Centre.  I am thoroughly enjoying myself here and hope the volunteers are as well; hopefully the changes we make together will help improve the shop as a whole.

 

So, if you are in the area pop in to say ‘Hi’ and maybe pick up a bargain or two as well!” 

 

Please keep on coming in, as we will be having different things happening throughout the Summer.  Fun tombolas, offers on stock and lots of new items for sale daily.

 

If you know anyone who has 3 or 4 hours a week free, PLEASE ask them to come and volunteer here at our York Road shop.  We are a friendly team and have lots of hot drinks and biscuits!

 

So, whether their skills are customer service, being on the till and shop floor, or they prefer to be out the back, sorting donations; then volunteering is a great way to support the local community and have fun at the same time.

 

Hope you enjoyed the Royal Wedding – here at the shop we got wedding mania.  Do you like the window that our talented volunteer Maz did.  She has an amazing gift for putting together great displays each week, and this is all from donated stock!

 

We had to say farewell to a couple of volunteers; Jackie and Wendy who have been with us for several years.  It’s so sad to lose them but I want to thank them personally for all their help and support.

 

Until next time, which will be in September, take care.

 

Sarah Brooks, Charity Shop Manager

4. 4Sight Vision Support Adur Area

Lancing Self-Help Group

 

Meets every Thursday (but not in August), from 10am to 3pm, at Seaview Court, Brighton Road, Lancing. There are quizzes, games, entertainment and refreshments. This is a lovely friendly group that welcomes new members; transport can be arranged. 

 

If you interested in joining, or would like to find out more, please contact Ann Bridges on 01903 766 478. 

 

Culture Vultures Group

 

Meets on the second Thursday each month, from 2.30pm, at the Shoreham 4Sight Vision Support Centre, Shoreham Centre, 2 Pond Road, Shoreham-by-Sea.  

 

They recently enjoyed a trip to Charleston Manor on 9th May where the Head of Operations kindly allowed the group to touch certain items from the House, after experiencing a detailed guided tour.  You can see some photos of this below. 

 

To find out more information about this interesting group, please contact Kirstie Thomas on 01273 454 343.

Coffee Morning and Bric-a-Brac Sale

 

Shoreham Coffee Morning and Bric-a-Brac Sale is taking place on Saturday 28th July, from 10am to 12pm.  Come and join us at the Methodist Church Hall, Brunswick Road, Shoreham-by-Sea, for tea and coffee, homemade cakes, a raffle and book stalls. 

 

For more information, or to volunteer at this event, please contact Shoreham 4Sight Vision Support Centre on 01273 454 343. 

 

Coffee and Company

 

Do you live in the Steyning, Upper Beeding or Bramber area? If so, you may be interested to know about a Coffee Morning that takes place on the third Monday every month, from 9.30am to 12noon. This is a joint venture between Steyning Community Minibus and the Hub Café in Upper Beeding. 

 

To find out more, please call Sherie Knight on 01903 815 433 or Debbie Wood on 07769 664 375.

 

5. General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR)

 

I have no doubt that most of you by now will have been receiving requests to ‘opt in’ to continue receiving information from other organisations and commercial companies.

 

Many of you will already have been contacted by phone or email by 4Sight Vision Support staff and volunteers, to gain your consent to store your data on our systems and to confirm that you wish to still receive information on the services we provide, including our quarterly newsletter.  This is because we have a legal duty under the new regulations to ensure we demonstrate our commitment to compliance and protecting your personal information. 

 

We still have some contacts to be reached and are making our way through our database of members and volunteers.  If you have not yet received a call, you are most welcome to contact us to update your consents.  Please phone Bognor Regis 4Sight Vision Support Centre on 01243 828 555. 

 

In line with the new regulations we have also updated our Privacy Statement, which provides details of why and what we do with your data, and how to request the removal of your data.  If you would like a copy, then please contact Karen Mclachlan on 01243 838 007 or email karen.mclachlan@4sight.org.uk

 

Bognor Regis Centre Club Visits Update

 

Sadly, with the pending GDPR we have not had the opportunity to visit as many clubs as we would have liked.  I shall be back on the club trail from June!

 

The 14th May 2018 was a sad day for one of our longest standing clubs in Bognor Regis, the Bognor Beavers, when they met for the last time.  This group was set up in the 1980s and has welcomed many members over the years.  

 

Club leader Maureen Courtney will be greatly missed by all, both past and present members, for her support and commitment to ensuring that the club was a welcoming and supportive place for people with sight loss to meet up.

 

Maureen was able to achieve a well-attended club with a band of most helpful volunteers, which included Mary, Audrey, Phyllis and Tricia.  We would like to say a huge thank you to you all for your commitment to 4Sight Vision Support.  

 

I am pleased to advise that most of the current members and volunteer helpers and drivers have now joined another club running in Bognor, known as the ARC Group.  We are really delighted that we are able to continue to provide social support to the members from the Beavers Group.  

 

Some of you might wonder where the name came from? The thought behind the name was that beavers work hard to build bridges – therefore building relationships for people with sight loss seemed to be very apt!  We wish Maureen a very happy retirement, you will be missed!  
 

Karen Mclachlan, Volunteer Co-ordinator

 

6. Kirsty Isted, Assistant Volunteer Co-ordinator

 

I’m Kirsty Isted the new Assistant Volunteer Coordinator.  I’m very pleased to say that I have returned to 4Sight Vision Support after a few years away, which I am extremely happy about.

 

I started working for 4SIGHT when I was 17, it was then based in Longford Road, Bognor and I was still there when the charity moved premises to its new location here in Victoria Drive.  My role was Resource Officer, which I found very rewarding. 

 

I left to go traveling around the world which was a passion of mine, but as soon as I finished my travels I returned to 4SIGHT and was lucky enough to be offered the role of Community Link Worker which was part of the POPPS project.  This role involved me being out in the community visiting people at home giving them information and advice on services they could access.  

Unfortunately, due to funding this project came to an end. 

 

I then worked for the Royal Bay Nursing Home as Activities Co-ordinator for four years, which involved me arranging activities, games and trips out for the residents.  I left that role to go on maternity leave to have my daughter Maci.  

 

Being a mum has kept me busy, my daughter is now three and attending nursery which has made this the right time for me to return to work.  I was ‘over the moon’ when I got offered the role of Assistant Volunteer Coordinator.  I have been in my new post just over a month and its lovely to be back working alongside a fantastic team who each day provide support and help to people living with sight loss.   

 

Kirsty Isted, Assistant Volunteer Co-ordinator

Volunteer Minibus Drivers wanted! 

 

4Sight Vision Support are looking for volunteer mini bus drivers to help with social activities and excursions, on an ad hoc basis. If you are able to help, then please contact Karen Mclachlan on 01243 838 007 or email karen.mclachlan@4sight.org.uk
7. North and Mid Sussex Area

 

Hello everyone! Over the past few months I have been very busy trying to meet as many people as possible through attending different groups and giving talks. 

 

We have started a new drop-in session in Crawley and have just finalised a start date for a drop-in session in Horsham. The Horsham drop-in will be starting in August and more details can be found in the poster on the front page of this newsletter. 

 

We are looking to establish a drop-in session in Haywards Heath and then establish a further one in East Grinstead. I would love to hear your input on how we can move forward in North and Mid Sussex, so please feel free to contact me. 

 

If anyone living in the North and Mid Sussex area needs any help or support, please contact me using the details below.

 

I look forward to hearing from you.

 

Tara Beesley, Outreach Worker for North and Mid Sussex

Tel. 07545 501 216
Email: Tara.beesley@4sight.org.uk 
 

8. Crawley and Horsham Area News

 

Three Bridges Tuesday Club Coach Trips 

There is a trip planned to Windsor on the 9th July and one to Eastbourne on the 14th August.  Both trips leave at 9.30am and cost £7 each for members and carers, or £9 for non-members.

For more details, or to book your place, please contact Derek Drake on 07743 098 573 or email derek@kardell.co.uk 

 

Mid Sussex Ramblers Coach Outing

There will be an outing to Beachy Head on Monday 6th August.  Starting at the car park near Beachy Head Pub and Restaurant, we will walk west towards Birling Gap.  This is an exhilarating ramble near the dramatic rugged coastline.

For more information, please contact Jane Aston on 01444 870 462 or email jane.aston20@btinternet.com 

 

Crawley Street Collection

A Street Collection is taking place on Friday 24th August in Crawley.  We can collect anywhere in the Borough and hope to have sufficient volunteers to be able to place them in a few outlying Shopping Centres.  If you would like to volunteer, please contact Jane Aston on 01444 870 462.

 

Horsham Visually Impaired Group Upcoming Events

4th July 
Equipment Demo by 4Sight Vision Support

1st August 

Talk about gentle seated exercise 

5th September
Visit to Horsham Museum 

3rd October

Music Quiz

 

This group meets on the first Wednesday each month, at 10am.  If you would like to join, or for more details, please contact Malcolm Butson on 01403 261 641.

9.  Items for Sale

 

New handheld Clover 7 video magnifier, LCD screen, 2.2 by 16 times magnification. Mistaken purchase. Paid £545, will accept £425 ono. Please phone 01243 788 389 after 6pm.   

 

Optelec Clearview CCTV, 17” black and white screen, user manual. Excellent condition. £1,700 new, will take £500 ono. Please phone 01243 867 674 or 07966 536 087.    

 

Please contact the sellers direct. The above items are for sale from 4Sight Vision Support members. 4Sight Vision Support accepts no responsibility for any items sold.
 

200 Club

 

The winning number for March was 129, April was 80 and May was 93. Why not join the 200 Club and help raise money to support our vital activities?  

 

By paying just £20 for the year you will be given a unique number, from 1 to 200. This is entered into our monthly prize draw, where you have the chance to win £100 each month. If you would like to join, then please call us on 01243 828 555.   

NHS 70 Years Old
Are you or a loved one celebrating the big 70 this year? So is the NHS and they want to share their celebration with you!

You can get in touch with them by phoning 01903 708 411 or by email on contactus.coastal@nhs.net 
 

10. Arun Area Recent Fundraising Events

 

Unite4Sight Music Festival

The Unite4Sight Music Festival of Colour that took place on 5th May at Hotham Pak in Bognor was a great success. A group of students from Chichester University put on a fun family day out and raised £700 for 4Sight Vision Support. 

 

Sponsored Swim

4Sight Vision Support member Philip Adams and his friend Jeremy Davey, each swam 100 lengths at Arun leisure Centre pool, raising a great £2,373 for us!  This was a fantastic effort by them both.  Philip had to leave his job last year after losing his sight and is now part of the Arun Area Committee.  They want the money to be used to help raise the public profile of 4Sight Vision Support and the services that we offer.  

 

You can see a photo of both of these events on the back page of this newsletter.

 

If you would like to arrange your own challenge, where you are able to raise awareness and money for 4Sight Vision Support, please get in touch with Anna Sherwood, Community Fundraiser on 01243 828 001, or send an email to anna.sherwood@4sight.org.uk

 

Arun and Chichester Area
 

One weekend in March, we ran the Sausage Sizzle BBQ at Bunnings, Chichester Discovery Retail Park.  This was great fun and raised £458 for our funds.  On 4th August, we are doing this again, so if you are in the area, come to us for a tasty snack!

 

We always need more volunteers to help at our fundraising events.  This is never onerous and usually lots of fun!  Here are our future events - please come and join us.

 

Friday 20th July - Edward James Choir Sussex Summer Night concert in Yapton. Doors open 6.45pm. Tickets are £8 per adult and £4 a child. Please phone 01243 582 330. 

 

Saturday 7th July – Eye Health Awareness with Specsavers
We’re partnering with Specsavers to help raise awareness of our services, as well as collecting in Bognor Regis Town Centre.

 

Thursday 2nd August – Sight Awareness Day
The Mayor will be joining us in London Road Pedestrian Precinct, Bognor Regis to showcase the obstacles that the visually impaired face in our Town Centre. We will also be having a Street Collection.

 

Saturday 4th August - Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
Grab your Aussie style hotdog at Bunnings in Chichester for just £1.50. All proceeds go to 4Sight Vision Support.

 

Friday 14th September – Fish & Chips Quiz and Auction Night 
Join us at Bassil Shippam Centre, Chichester for great food, a night of fun and prizes to bid for in our auction. 

 

For more information, or if you would like to volunteer at any of these events, please contact Maureen Jenkins on 07740 421 022.
 

Maureen Jenkins, Trustee and Area Chairman
 

11. Diary Dates

 

Sun 24th June and 16th September, 2pm - 4.30pm, Tea Dances at the Woodlands Centre in Rustington, BN16 3HB.  For more details, please call Bognor Regis 4Sight Vision Support on 01243 828 555.

 

Sat 7th July and Thurs 2nd August, 9am - 5pm, Bognor Regis Street Collections.  If you can spare a few hours to help at one of these collections, please contact Anna Sherwood on 01243 838 001. 

 

Sat 14th July, Fete in the Park, held in Petworth Park.  Come and meet 4Sight Vision Support at this fun family day out!

 

Sat 28th July, 10am - 2pm, Coffee Morning and Sale at Methodist Church Hall, Brunswick Road, Shoreham-by-Sea, BN43 5WB.  There will also be homemade cakes, tea and coffee.  

 

Fri 24th August, Crawley Street Collection.  If you want to volunteer for this, please contact Jane Aston on 01444 870 462. 

 

Mon 28th August, MADhurst event in Midhurst. Come along and join in the carnival celebrations.

 

Sat 27th October, starting at 7pm, Fish and Chips Quiz Night at St Peters Church Hall, West Street, Shoreham-by-Sea, BN43 5WG. Tickets are £11 each and must be purchased in advance.  Please call Shoreham 4Sight Vision Support on 01273 454 343.  
 

This newsletter is available in large print, email, CD, Braille or USB. If you would like to change to a different format, or no longer wish to receive the newsletter, then please let us know.  

 

The copy date for the next edition is 14th August 2018 for any inclusions.  Due to space and resources some articles may have been edited.  Information contained in this newsletter was correct to the best of our knowledge at the time of printing. 

 

12. Contact Details

Bognor Regis 4Sight Vision Support Centre 

Bradbury Centre, 36 Victoria Drive, Bognor Regis, 

West Sussex, PO21 2TE.

Main Tel: 01243 828 555 
Email: enquiries@4sight.org.uk

 

Shoreham 4Sight Vision Support Centre
The Shoreham Centre, 2 Pond Road, Shoreham-by-Sea,                        

West Sussex, BN43 5WU.

Main Tel: 01273 454 343
Email: shoreham@4sight.org.uk

 

Midhurst 4Sight Vision Support Centre

Knockhundred Row, Midhurst, West Sussex, GU29 9DQ

Main Tel: 01730 812 338

Email: midhurst@4sight.org.uk
 

Sight Care Advisor Service

4Sight Vision Support - Southlands Hospital Eye Clinic

Direct Number: 01273 446 051
4Sight Vision Support - St Richard’s Hospital Eye Clinic                     

Direct Number: 01243 831 450

 

4Sight Vision Support Bognor Regis Shop

11 York Road, Bognor Regis, 

West Sussex, PO21 1LW

Tel: 01243 861 776 









